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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING INCLUSION OF 
AN ITEM ON THE AGENDA FOR THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
INTER-AMERICAN COUNCIL FOR INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT 
IN ORDER TO REPORT ON THE SCHOLARSHIPS OFFERED 
BY THE COIMBRA GROUP OF BRAZILIAN UNIVERSITIES
PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 003


The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Mission of Dominica and, in its capacity as Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) of the OAS, requests inclusion on the agenda for the next regular meeting of CIDI, to be held on March 28, 2017, of the following item:  “Scholarships offered by the Coimbra Group of Brazilian Universities (GCUB) in the framework of the OAS Partnerships Program for Education and Training (PAEC).”  On that occasion, Professor Rossana Valéria de Souza e Silva, Executive Secretary of the GCUB, is to give a presentation on the Program, preceded by a short video on the institution.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Mission of Dominica and to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, March 17, 2017
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